
Greetings from Gill
and The Branch Exec

(Nov 2022)

• This is our fifth Branch Newsletter to update you about what has happened 
recently and what is planned over the next few months

• What we have done

• 21st June 2022 19:00 – Feedback from Congress 2022 – lovely to hear 
from the members that we had attending Congress 2022 
(Nursing's Biggest Conference).

• Lunch and Learn – managing the menopause – 29th September at St Michael's 
Hospice. Great session from Ruth Bailey – thank you

• 6th October 2022 – Learning Event and Branch AGM - Had a great time with a 
variety of speakers covering topics including support for workplace stress, 
update on care of HIV patients, care of refugees, what the library and 
archive service can offer, update from Jeremy Benton (council member)

Thanks to those members who have engaged with the Ballot -
remember the RCN is member led so we need you.

• Pending events

• Lunch and Learn – managing the menopause – awaiting dates from 
2 workplaces (Can arrange other topics if wanted)

• HCSW celebration – 23rd Nov – these are being planned so watch this 
space

• Learning event with Branch meeting – Spring 2023 – date TBC

• Social event in Brighton in 2023 during Congress (14th –18th May) -
date to be confirmed

Branch Exec (current team):-

Gill Tanner - Branch Chair (works in A&E EDGH) 
gill.tanner@reps.rcn.org.uk

Ruth Bailey – Branch Secretary (works as an Advanced Nurse 
Practitioner, Sexual Health HavensHealth Peacehaven)
Twitter @RuthRGNBrighton

Anthea Richardson – Branch Treasurer (currently working as a 
vaccinator – temp register nurse)

Jacqui Post – Branch non-exec member (works in 
OPD, Conquest)

Nick Donald – Branch Comms Officer (works as dermatology 
nurse specialist ESHT)

Antonia Berelson – Branch non-exec member (works in Sexual 
Health, Avenue House, ESHT)


